
 
 
 

 
 
 

 The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 
p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing 
(current dues paid) are encouraged to attend.  If you would 
like information about the Knights of Columbus and/or are 
interested in joining or are a member elsewhere and 
interested in transferring into our Council, please contact 
our Grand Knight, Hal Huntington at 541-523-2114 or 
Financial Secretary Matt Reidy at 505-290-0237. 

  

Next meeting will be October 17, 2019, 7PM 
 

 
BINGO this Sunday and all Sundays 
2-4PM in the Parish Social Hall 

 
 
NOTE: A reminder, the 50/50 raffle will continue until 
October 13(Octoberfest) so keep buying more tickets 
either at the office during the week or after Mass on the 
weekends. We have a great start from our sales last 
Sunday. 

 

 

Religious Education Classes have begun, and we are 

in need of a Kindergarten teacher. If you are 

interested, please contact Ann Kniesel at the Parish 

Office. 

The Youth Group will meet in the Rectory 

immediately following the Sunday 9:30am Mass. 

Come join in and bring a friend. 

Our Lady of the Rosary, 1500 E. Wright St., Boise, ID, 

will host St. Luke’s Production “Faustina-Messenger of 

Divine Mercy” on Sunday October 6th at 6:30pm 

(Boise time). Admission is free will offering.   

The Idaho Catholic Women’s Conference, Saturday, October 

12,2019, Magnifying Grace, at the Boise Centre, Boise, ID. $75 

registration fee includes: A light breakfast, Lunch, a special gift bag 

and event materials.  

October Duties 

Albs: Virginia Babski 

Fonts:  Mary Ellen Daughtery 

Coffee Hour: 

 Oct. 6th– Joan Rasmussen 

      Oct. 20th-Virginia Babski 

      Oct. 27th– Mary Jo Grove 

Come join us after Mass today for coffee and 

donuts and fellowship. 

 

Turkey dinner is fast approaching, Sunday, November 3rd. 

Volunteer slips will start going out in next weeks bulletin. 

Looking forward to another great dinner with our amazing 

volunteers that  make this a huge success from year to year, 

Thank you! 

ALTAR SERVERS: Training will start the first Sunday in Octo-

ber and will continue through the end of November. You 

must have had  received First Holy Communion and are 3rd 

grade and above.  We also welcome adults. If you are inter-

ested in serving, please contact Art Kreger, 541-403-0944 

Ben Norton, Parish Council member, is resigning his position 

and since Hal Huntington is now serving as Grand Knight, his 

position is also vacant. We are asking for nominations to fill 

these two positions during the next three weeks. These 

positions will serve a 3 year term. Voting will be the first week 

in November. Please drop the nominations in offertory basket. 

Thank you Ben Norton for serving on our Parish Council. We 

appreciate your willingness to serve. 

Please join us for the 2019 Public Rosary Crusade 

Our nation is in great need of public prayer, 

repentance, and conversion. We ask God to save 

America through the Rosary of His Most Holy 

Mother. Please join us in praying for our nation on October 12th, at 

12:00 noon on the steps of the Cathedral.  Please contact Sean Fuzi at 

541-523-3006 for more information. 


